












September 12, 2008
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Emily M Bishop, WE4MB
PO BOX 922
Cleveland TN 37364
Dear Emily,

Thank you for joining us again this year at the Melbourne Hamfest and 2008 ARRL Florida State Convention.  I am enclosing complimentary tickets for you and your father. We have moved the youth area to the front lobby near the ticket booth so you will have plenty of visibility. 

I am enclosing one of our hamfest flyers that has all the relevant information.  You can see the motel information on our web site.  The Extended Stay where I think you stayed last year is offering us a special rate and there is also a new Residence Inn open close to that is very nice.  The information is on the website at www.pcars.org.  Click on the hamfest link.
If you have any questions, please contact me via email at k4qd@cfl.rr.com.  You can call me directly on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
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